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GOOD NEWS

Tim and Georgina Hall Moving on from TFM

The Trustees of TFM and Tim and Georgina Hall have prayerfully discerned that the Lord
is calling them in different directions. Consequently, Tim and Georgina stepped down from
TFM on 21st February. We wish them God's blessing.

We want to take this opportunity to say “thank you® for their dedicated service over the past
four years, including facilitating probably the first active Christian mission in the UK post
restrictions being lifted - the incredible Walk the Way, which made a clear spiritual
declaration of God's love for this nation.

Praise God indeed. Theirs will be big shoes to fill and TFM will need the Lord’'s ongoing
guidance on its leadership going forward, with the Trustees increasing their input into

strategic issues in the meantime.

Tim and Georgina have loved their time with TFM, being part of the family, working and
serving with the team and its supporters They don't want to lose touch and so please note
that you will be able to find them at:

Please contact the TFM office for further info or contact with the Halls.



